
ADDENDUM NO. 4 

TO THE RFP DOCUMENTS for 

 Professional Engineering & Architectural Services Term Contracts 

CITY OF HOMER, ALASKA 

 

Addendum Issue Date:   September 4, 2025    

Proposal Submittal Date:   September 12, 2025    

Previous Addenda Issued:  Three       

Issued By:   Leon Galbraith, P.E. 
  City Engineer 
  City of Homer 

 
Notice to Proposers: 
 
You must acknowledge receipt of this addendum by including the Addenda Acknowledgement 
Form with the proposal. 
 
Proposers are required to acknowledge each addendum separately on the Addenda 
Acknowledgement Form. Any proposals received without acknowledgment of addenda may be 
rejected prior to evaluation. 

 
The RFP Documents for the above Term Contract are amended as follows (all other terms and 
conditions remain unchanged): 

The Proposal due date is revised from September 10, 2025, to September 12, 2025 at 3:00 
p.m. 
 
 


